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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 4:07 PM
To: Schaefer, Peter
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold
Subject: RE: 240724-RO2744-8999 San Ramon Rd., Dublin - Requesting extension for SIR 

~COR-240724~

Peter, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the off-site investigation report for the above referenced site is 
extended to May 2, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 2:23 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold 
Subject: 240724-RO2744-8999 San Ramon Rd., Dublin - Requesting extension for SIR ~COR-240724~ 

Jerry, 
  
As we discussed in our telephone conversation November 23, I request an extension of the December 7, 2010 due date 
for an off-site subsurface investigation report for the subject site to May 2, 2011.  The off-site investigation has been 
delayed due to extended negotiations over access to the adjacent property (8931 to 8951 San Ramon Rd.). 
  
Regards, 
  
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
  


